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FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST 
 

 
FOI Reference number: FOI 44/2020 
 
Date: 14 December 2020 
 
Request:  
 
I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request the following 
information from you.  
 
The Emblems submitted to yourselves for the PSNI. They were submitted on the 19/11/2001 
(dd/mm/yyyy) by the British Government.  
 
I wish to see all info on these;  
 

1. The 7 Draft Emblems submitted to yourselves; 
2. Who voted ‘Yay’ and ‘Nay’ for the Emblems and;  
3. Any PBNI report surrounding the 7 Emblems requested.  

 
 
Answer:  
 

1. Please find attached a copy of the original submission containing the 7 suggested 
Emblem designs.  
 

2. The issue was considered as part of the agenda during a Policing Board meeting held on 
20 November 2001.  
 
At the meeting it was agreed to establish an Ad-Hoc committee to make a 
recommendation to the Board about the emblems and flags regulation.  The members of 
the Ad-Hoc Committee, appointed by the Chairman, were: 

 
• Pauline McCabe 
• Viscount Brookeborough  
• Fred Cobain  
• Tom Kelly   
• Eddie McGrady  
• Sammy Wilson  

 
On meeting, the ad-hoc Committee decided to commission further design work.  
 

3. We do not hold any reports based on the 7 emblems.  
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If you have queries about this request or the decision please contact the Board quoting the 
reference number above. If you are unhappy with the service you have received and wish to 
make a complaint or request a review you should write to the Board’s Chief Executive at the 
following address: 
 
           Northern Ireland Policing Board 
               Waterside Tower 
               31 Clarendon Road 
               Clarendon Dock   
               Belfast BT1 3BG 
    
     Email: foi@nipolicingboard.org.uk 
 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the 
Information Commissioner.  Generally, the Information Commissioner’s Office cannot 
investigate or make a decision on a case unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure 
provided by the Board.  The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:- 
 

Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
SK9 5AF 
   

 
 Telephone: - 0303 1231114 
 Email: - ni@ico.org.uk 
 
 
Please be advised that Policing Board replies under Freedom of Information may be released 
into the public domain via our website @ www.nipolicingboard.org.uk. 

Personal details in respect of your request have, where applicable, been removed to protect 
confidentiality. 
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